
LASSWADE HIGH SCHOOL 
GROUPS/CLUBS 
INFORMATION 

Monday 10th June 2019 - 

Friday 14th June 2019 



ME - Monday 17th - period 6&7  
MK - Tuesday 18th - period 6&7  

SA - Wednesday 19th - period 6&7  
SL - Friday 21st - period 3&4 

House Celebrations of Achievement  
S1-3 (new S2-4) 

Awards winners will be displayed on the wall outside the assembly hall. 
Please see your Head of House or Miss Moar for your letter.  

The whole house group (S1-3) are invited to attend the celebration! 
  

Please register with your class teacher first, there will be a tannoy 
announcement to let you know when to make your way to the assembly 

hall.  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjCnq-558HiAhV_BWMBHRRiDJgQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://lasswadehsc.mgfl.net/whole-school/christmas-message/attachment/lasswade-high-school-badge-latin/&psig=AOvVaw3CD7wA-lFwxhL3gKjArtgC&ust=1559255987046617


 
Attention New S4’S 

 
 

On 20th June there will be blazer fittings for S4’s as 
well as the rest of the school. 

S4’s will be given a house tie then at no cost. 
 

Please note that if there are any S4’s going on a trip 
before then and/or will miss the blazer fitting on 

20th June please come to reception for the tie and to 
the office to be fitted for a blazer. 

Thank you. 

 
  



New York 2020 
S5 & S6 students. 

Interested in going to New York in 
the February holiday 2020? 

Pick up a letter from the Maths 
Base if you are interested. 

 



All those who have signed up for  
The Royal Highland Show Trip on  

Thursday 20th June 2019 
You must attend an important meeting on  

Friday 14th June at break time  
in Room 202 



Congratulations 

To the 81 new S4’s who successfully passed 

their Elementary Food Hygiene Exam with 
The Royal Environmental Health Institute 

Scotland. 

Well Done from all the Home Ec teachers 

 

 

 



School Lockers 

Please could all current S2/S3 students and 
those students who are going on school trips 
over the next couple of weeks, clear out their 
lockers and return their locker key to Student 
Reception by Friday 14/06/19.  This allows 
essential maintenance and key checks to be 
carried out.  Texts will be issued to 
parents/carers if keys are not returned and a 
£5.00 charge will be levied.  If you have a 
music locker you will be asked to return your key 
at a later date – please keep an eye on the 
bulletin for this date.              



School Lockers 

All students who have a music 
locker, please clear out your locker 

and return the key to the school 
office by end of 21/06/19.  Please 

return your key to allow future 
students to use lockers, if keys are 
not returned a charge of £5.00 will 

be issued to parents in order for 
replacement keys to be cut. 

 



LASSWADE HIGH SCHOOL CONCERT BAND 

NEXT REHEARSAL  
 THURSDAY 3:20-4:20pm  

 
 
 

Speak to Mrs Gray, Miss Waddell, Mr Philip,  Mr Brown 
 if unable to attend 




